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BIRLA PUBLIC SCHOOL GANGANAGAR 
(A UNIT OF BIRLA EDUCATION TRUST PILANI)  

(A step ahead…) 

                                 

Session: 2023-24 
 

 

Dear Parents & Students 

Greetings! 

We are pleased to inform you about an exciting event, "Shabdan di Antakshri," which is 

being organized for students of Grade VI studying Punjabi as their third language. The event 

aims to celebrate the rich cultural heritage of Punjab and promote linguistic skills among 

our students. 

Details of the event are as follows: 

Date: November 20, 2023  

Time: Punjabi Class 

 

• Participate in an engaging and fun-filled Antakshri competition where you can showcase 

your Punjabi vocabulary and musical talents. 

• Students will be divided into teams to compete in the Antakshri rounds. 

• Teams will be judged based on their knowledge of Punjabi words, creativity, and 

teamwork. 

 

For any further queries or clarifications, please feel free to contact the Punjabi language 

teacher. 

We look forward to your enthusiastic participation. 

 

Best regards 

BPSG 
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